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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

The Westchester Chapter of Women's Federation for World Peace will celebrate its 25th Anniversary and 

hold a Lunch and Silent Auction event to support the Schools for Africa Project. Please RSVP to Kathy 

Ross at kathrynross82@ gmail,com. Please share this event with others and feel free to invite guests! 

 

 
 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Kone 


